
Find out more about PAACL at www.paacl.ca and follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date on 
news, events, stories, and photos throughout the month!  
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2022 has been a year to remember. We are so thankful for 

being able to safely resume more community-based 

activities and events. This year we celebrated 65 years of 

providing community living and supports, ran a great Fun 

Fair for Community Inclusion Month, and got together for 

our PAACL-wide Christmas Party.  

We are so happy to have spent so much of the year running 

fun and informative activities that truly focus on inclusion 

for all. 

Thank you to everyone for your support, we can not wait to 

see what 2023 brings! 

PAACL wishes everyone a Happy New Year! 

http://www.paacl.ca/

